
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: October 3, 2019 

Contact: Rep. McGuire, 608-266-5504 

 

Rep. McGuire Statement on Racine County Upgrades to 

Police Body Camera Technology 
 

MADISON – The following is a statement from State Representative Tip McGuire on Racine 

County’s plan to upgrade existing body camera technology to include automatic activation:   

  

“I applaud Racine County Executive Delagrave and Sheriff Schmaling for taking this 

important step to increase transparency and accountability, as well as improve officer safety 

in our community.” 
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